
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

August 18, 2009 

Mr. J. R. Morris 
Site Vice President 
Catawba Nuclear Station 
Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC 
4800 Concord Road 
York, SC 29745 

SUBJECT:	 CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 - WITHDRAWAL OF AN 
AMENDMENT REQUEST (TAC NOS. ME1464 AND ME1465) 

Dear Mr. Morris: 

By letter dated May 15, 2009, you applied for an amendment to the Catawba Nuclear Station, 
Units 1 and 2, Renewed Facility Operating License NPF-35 and Renewed Facility Operating 
License NPF-52. The proposed change would have modified the facility technical specifications 
pertaining to a new Battery Monitoring and Maintenance Program. Subsequently, by letter dated 
July 28, 2009, you withdrew the amendment request. 

The purpose of this letter is to advise that the above-cited application is being treated as 
withdrawn. Notice of Consideration of Issuance of the proposed amendment had not been 
published in the Federal Register. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 301-415-1119. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Thompson, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 11-1 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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IRA! 

Jon Thompson, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 11-1 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
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Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414 
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DISTRIBUTION:
 
PUBLIC RidsAcrsAcnw_MailCTR Resource
 
LPL2-1 R/F RidsNrrDorlDpr Resource
 
RidsNrrDorlLpl2-1 Resource RidsNrrPMCatawba Resource (hard copy)
 
RidsOgcRp Resource RidsNrrLAMOBrien Resource (hard copy)
 
RidsRgn2MailCenter Resource
 

ADAMS Accession No. ML 092240277
 
OFFICE NRRlLPL2-1/PM NRRlLPL2-1/LA NRRlLPL2-1/BC(A) NRRlLPL2-1/PM 

NAME JThompson MO'Brien UShoop (TBoyce for) JThompson 

DATE 08/17/09 08/17/09 08/18/09 08/18/09 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


